Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
61A-5.001: Obtaining of Forms
61A-5.010: Completed Application
61A-5.011: Completed Application for the Grant of a New Quota Liquor License
61A-5.056: Application for Retail Tobacco Products Dealer Permit
61A-5.0105: Beverage Licenses, New Quota Issue
61A-5.700: Application for Alcoholic Beverage License
61A-5.708: License Cancellation Request
61A-5.710: Personal Questionnaire
61A-5.747: Preliminary Application for a New Quota Alcoholic Beverage License
61A-5.761: List of License Application Requirements

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above rule, as noticed in Vol.31,No.21, May 27, 2005 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly has been withdrawn. 

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Christina B. Norman, Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Office of the General Counsel, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0750
